[image: image1.jpg]&0‘

‘ &
4}2‘ %‘(M




Math for November


What to expect this month!





This month in our grade five math class the students will be working on the unit “Multiplying and Dividing Whole Numbers”. We have just finished our second unit on “Patterns and Equations” and the students are very excited to see how they did on their unit tests. This month is also the beginning of extra math help after school on Tuesdays from 3-4 and I am really hoping that students take advantage of this opportunity to up their grades. Overall November looks to be a busy month as there is a lot to cover before Christmas break.  








Remembrance Day Ceremony


November 8th, 2012 





Our class will be participating in our school’s Remembrance Day assembly on Wednesday, November 8th at 9:30am.  If possible students should wear black clothing and a poppy on their left side.  Parents are more than welcomed to attend the assembly and pay their respects to our beloved veterans that fought for our freedom and the lives we are so fortunate to have today.  Ashley Whyte was chosen to recite a poem of Remembrance Day in French and the class will be flag bearers for the ceremony.  I hope you can all make it to see your children participate in such a respectful event.





Report Cards Go Out on November 20th


Parent-Teacher Interviews on November 22nd and 23rd 





Please pay special attention to your child’s HEART book on the 20th of November as that is the day that report cards go home to parents. 





Parent-Teacher interviews will be held on Thursday, November 22nd during the evening hours of 4:00-6:00pm as well as Friday, November 23rd from 9:00-12:00 am.  I like scheduling my appointments with each parent and I will be sending a form home for you to fill out what time of what day will work best for you in your child’s report card.  Please send this note back to me and I will send another note home with your child with your scheduled appointment.





If you are unable to attend either of these times please write me a note in the child’s HEART book and I will schedule a time to conference with you on a different date if you wish. 





Remember that due to the Parent-Teacher interviews that are schedule on Friday that the students have no classes during this day.  You can enjoy a nice long weekend with your incredible child!
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Show & Tell: Emma, Jessica, Emily�
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